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                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Grand Opening of the Ukraine Assistance Fund 

 

Brooklyn, NY – On June 26, 2022, at 3P.M. there will be a grand opening of the 

Ukraine Assistance Fund, which is the official representative of the Association of 

Charities of Ukraine in the United States. 

 

On February 24, 2022, Russia launched a full-scale, unjust war against Ukraine. 

Great loss of life, destruction of civilian infrastructure, huge numbers of refugees and 

victims, a humanitarian catastrophe – that's what this disaster has wrought. Ukrainian 

philanthropists, volunteers, and the whole word at-large have already played a huge 

role in the success of the Ukrainian people and defense forces in overcoming the 

obstacles they face. 

 

The Ukraine Assistance Fund is excited to provide everyone the opportunity to find 

their own method of charitable assistance to Ukraine. Because it was created by the 

Association of Charities of Ukraine, it has a unique ability to distribute funds and 

efforts to all the areas they are needed. It was founded in 2011 in Kyiv, uniting 49 

organizations and philanthropists, as well as hundreds of partners with different areas 

of charitable work, i.e. guardianship of orphans, support for widows, assistance for 

people whose homes were bombed, veterans’ treatment, provision of medical and 

social assistance to refugees, assistance to animals, and much more. 

 

Additional information about the work of philanthropists in Ukraine can found on our 

website: vboabu.org.ua/ 

 

Please, come join us on June 26 at 3 pm. Make an important contribution towards the 

victory of Ukraine – find out how you can help. This presentation will take place at 

1620 Ditmas ave, Brooklyn, NY 11226.  

 

For further information, reach out directly to uafundus@gmail.com. 
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